
Joe Rego/Acushnet Kool Pools has been taking care of our pool for several 
years. Since he started, it has been a pleasure working with him. He repaired 
an "unusual problem" we had with expertise, resolving it without a hitch. 
 
 
Joe is very knowledgeable, professional and always provides us with prompt 
and courteous service as well as reasonable prices. I appreciate his excellent 
service and continue to recommend him without reservation to our friends. 
 
 
I believe you'll like the personal service you get when you use Acushnet 
Kool Pools. 
 
 
Mark S. Nunes 


